

State of New Jersey

DEPARTMENT OF MILITARY AND VETERANS AFFAIRS POST OFFICE BOX 340 TRENTON, NJ 08625-0340

PHILIP D. MURPHY
Governor
Commander-in-Chief

TAHESHA L. WAY Lieutenant Governor

LISA J. HOU, D.O.

Brigadier General
The Adjutant General

January 19, 2024

Dear Residents, Staff Members, Families and Powers of Attorney,

The following is an update regarding mold abatement progress and prevention efforts at the New Jersey Veterans Memorial Home at Menlo Park.

I am pleased to inform you that all work is complete in the Eagle Wing and the newly finished rooms are ready for residents. Our staff has been reaching out to residents, family members and those designated by powers of attorney to discuss resident preferences and timelines.

Fresh paint, fixture, and trim-work tasks continue within the Old Glory and Stars and Stripes wings.

Please contact me at <u>lisa.kranis@dmava.nj.gov</u> to share any additional questions or concerns. If you have concerns, please provide us with specific details, such as room numbers, so that we can look into the matter.

Regards,

Lisa Kranis, LNHA, MPA, CDP Chief Executive Officer